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Carrie began working for Wake County on October 15, 1986 as an Accounting Technician 
in the Tax Assessor’s Office.  She then worked for Child & Family Services as a Personnel 
Technician in Mental Health. This division later combined with the Health Department and 
Social Services creating what is now Human Services. In January 1997, Carrie moved to 
Housing & Community Revitalization (HCR) as an Executive Secretary. She received 
several promotions and is now retiring as a Housing Rehabilitation Specialist performing 
Asset and Contract Management. 
 
In her many positions with Wake County her primary focus has been to give the best 
customer service possible, not only to the citizens of Wake County, but also to her co-
workers. She has worked with the residents of Wake County to improve their housing 
conditions and improve their lives. She has worked with the elderly and homeless 
populations, those in need of supportive housing, and first-time homebuyers. She has 
coordinated with several partner agencies and County departments involved with housing 
homeless and low-income residents of Wake County. In 2001, Carrie received the 
“Caring, Serving and Respecting Award.”   
 
Carrie will retire after working over 31 years with Wake County. For the first six months, 
she plans to visit family in Pennsylvania, work in her yard and complete some of the many 
projects she has started. Other plans include volunteering with the wonderful partners 
she has been able to work with over the years. 
 
Please join me in congratulating Carrie on her retirement.   
 

 
 


